DR. WILLARD H. PARSONS
DR. JOSEPH G. MCKINNON
DR. FRANK M. B. SLATER
DR. ROY C. WIGGINTON
DR. HORACE T. WHITAKER
ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY
DR. JOSEPH H. MOORE
GYNECOLOGY AND OBSTETRICS
DR. I. C. KNOX, SR.

VICKSBURG CLINIC VICKSBURG, MISS.

June 4 1948

INTERNAL MEDICINE

DR. WILLIAM K. FURKS

PEDIATRICS

DR. JAMES A. KIELY

DERMATOLOGY

DR. JAMES L. HALL

PATHOLOGY

DR. ROBERT M. MOORE

RADIOLOGY

DR. WILBUR S. BROOKS

Dr. Fred W. Rankin, Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Rankin:

I want to congratulate you upon your recent election as President of the American Surgical Association, and it would in my judgment be thoroughly proper to congratulate the Association on having you as its President. It is an honor that you richly deserve.

With warmest personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

W.H. Parsons, M.D.

w p-t